
                  PUBLIC HEARING 
FOR TRANSFER OF  
LIQUOR LICENSE 

 
 
   NOTICE IS HEREBY GIVEN that the Ridgway Town Council will hold a Public 

Hearing at 201 N. Railroad Street, Ridgway Colorado on Wednesday, July 10, 2024 at 

5:30 p.m. to Consider Transfer of the Tavern Liquor License at 616 Clinton Street; 
Applicant: The Pub Ridgway LLC, Sole Member - Ryan Miller; DBA: The Pub;  
Application filed on: June 13, 2024. 
 All persons interested in the aforementioned application may appear before the 

Council either in person or represented by counsel, and present testimony, or may submit 

written correspondence to the Town Clerk, Town of Ridgway, Post Office Box 10, 

Ridgway, CO  81432 or pkraft@town.ridgway.co.us 

 

 

 

DATED:  June 14, 2024 

      _________________________________ 
       Pam Kraft, MMC, Town Clerk 

 
 


